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Shelburne Legion news

	Branch 220 is back into the full swing of things.

Thursday January 21st at 11:30 a.m. our Ladies Auxiliary are hosting a Ham and Scalloped Potato luncheon for $7 each.

Micah will be serving meals on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday evenings. See his Facebook page for menus. Eat in our take out.

Congratulations to ?Bruce and the Newfs? for winning the Euchre in Alliston this past weekend.

There will be another Wing Night on January 22nd with The Pedestrians as entertainment.

Saturday January 23rd there is a in house dart tournament, don't for get to sign up.

January 30th come in out of the cold and enjoy our Beach Bash with Sassy Sandra as the DJ the fun begins at 8 p.m.

Our next General Meeting will be on Tuesday January 26th at 7:30 p.m.

Good Luck to our Cadets at their up coming range competition.

If you are interested in becoming a member of the branch or of the Ladies Auxiliary please call the branch for more information 519

925-3800.

By Lesa Peat
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